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Holy Family Catholic  
Church & School 

Jacksonville |  Florida  

Fostering Community and  
Forming Disciples for the 21st Century 

Sunday, July 20th 2025  

Holy Mass: 
Saturday 4:00 pm, Anticipates Sunday 

Sunday 7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm 
 

Weekdays 7:00 am and 9:00 am 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm 

 

           

                                             Office Hours:  
Monday -Thursday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

    

9800 Baymeadows Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32256               Office 904-641-5838      
                                                                
          www.holyfamilyjax.com                                  School Phone: (904) 645-9875              
 
                                                       School website: www.hfcatholicschool.com 

Rosary: 
8:30 am Daily 

3:30 pm Saturday 

Confession: 
Wednesday: 5:30—6:45 pm 
Saturday: 9:30—11:00 am 

Sunday: 8:30—9:00 am 

Exposition: 
The fourth Thursday of 

the month, 7—8 pm, 
and between the 7 and 
9 am weekly Masses 



Prayer & Worship 

Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Exposition is offered Monday through Friday from 7:30 am 
- 9:00 am and additionally on Wednesday from 9:30 am 
until 6:45 pm. During these summer months, please consid-
er spending one hour on Wednesday afternoons.  
First Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:00 am Saturday morning. To sign up 
for one hour with the Lord, click here or email 
Renee at rjkh188@gmail.com. 
 

Intercessory Prayer  
If you or someone who is struggling or 
otherwise in need of God's help and would like our team to 
pray with you, prayer teams are available every First Satur-
day in the Baptismal Chapel after 9:00 am Mass. Teams 
available also on 4th Thursday during Adoration from 7 - 8 
pm. Contact Joan Triglia for more information email 
joan7619@att.net.  

 

Prayer for our Deployed Military 
Charmaine Solis, US Navy, Hayden Stroh, US Marine, 
STS1 Sean Matthew, US Navy, Matthew Satchwell, US 
Navy, Ensign Dylan Koch, U S Navy, and  
LT Tim Baker, USNR. 

Phyllis Schmitz 
Kinsley Green 
Sami Achem 
Alex Giuliano  
Catrilla Stringfield 
Bobby LaPointe 
Dorothy Aponas 
Norm Zeller 
Bruce Paugu 
Ryan Roff 
Michelle Strobel 
Carol Tompkins 
Celeste Mansfield  
Anna Turner 
Baby Turner 
Jose Jimenez 

Pilar Achem 
Leo Stevenson 
Jim Wojcik 
Judith DiGregorio  
Christine Cruz 
Rickie Tillotson 
Carolyn Weber 
Patricia Tomka  
Angela Trombino 
Brian Phillips 
Gail Carver 
Erin Smith 
Carlos Berreteaga  
Anthony Castello  

Natalie Carreno 
Ida Sak 

Mass Intentions 

Monday, July 21 
7:00 am   †Levy T. Santos 
9:00 am   †Tommy Triglia 
Tuesday, July 22 
7:00 am   †For all the Souls in Purgatory 
9:00 am   Special Intention for Anthony Haskin  

Wednesday, July 23 
7:00 am   †Joaquina Salas    
9:00 am   Birthday Blessings for Andy O’Hare     
7:00 pm   †Georgia Chludzinski    
Thursday, July 24 
7:00 am   Special Blessings for Krystyna Roland 
9:00 am   Birthday Blessings for Catherine Murphy  
Friday, July 25 
7:00 am   Birthday Blessings for Deacon Holmes   
9:00 am   †Carol Olson 
Saturday, July 26 
9:00 am   Birthday Blessings for Diane Parker 
4:00 pm   For the people entrusted to the care of the Pastor 

Sunday, July 27 
7:00 am   Special Intentions for Peter & Hannah Helow 
9:00 am   †David Joseph Heck 
11:00 am   †William N. Corey 
5:00 pm   †Bonnie Houck    
Effective August 1st Friday and Saturday morning Mass times 
change; see flyer for more details. 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Family Faith Formation | Elizabeth Miller | emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 
Adult & Young Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  
Director of Sacred Music |  Lindsey  Tran  |  music@holyfamilyjax.com 
Facilities  |   Coco Aguilar   | facilities@holyfamilyjax.com 
Parish Office Administrator | Karen Bosworth | kbosworth@holyfamilyjax.com 
School Principal |  Michael Kavanagh | mkavanagh@hfcatholicschool.com 
School Admissions |  Sandy Salem | sdsalem@hfcatholicschool.com 

Debbie Flater 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Ouida Kuhn 
Paula Berry  
Marilyn Hayward  
Agatha Choi  
Lianne Paprocki 
Mary Ellen Pepper 
Norma McIntosh 
Joe Goronal 
Theresa Castro 
Virginia“Ginny”Carlson 
Dianne Vaughnan 
Judy Joyce 
Teresa Duggins 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers 
Bianca Daly, Menchie Homa, Ashley Lacanilao, Millie 
O’Neill, Jessica Seymour, Rhona Cronin, Maria Cas-
tello, Veronica Mariano, Rebecca Harkness, Vanshika 
Anez-Tripathi, Kay Gari, Hannah Helow, Blakeley 
Kobulnicky, Sarah Holt, Jessie Cunningham, Sally 
Gainer, and Kourtney Kuhlman. If you wish to be on 
the expectant mother prayer list, please contact Cathe-
rine Murphy at trigliacm@gmail.com 

Rosary Makers Ministry  
The Rosary Maker Ministry takes a break in June and 
July, and the next meeting will be Aug. 11th. Thanks 
to all those who have recommended organizations to 
receive the Rosaries. In our 11 years, we have made 
and distributed over 78,000 rosaries to missions, 
Knights of Columbus and local groups. God bless you 
for helping us help others to honor our Blessed Moth-
er's request to "pray the Rosary." 

Email: rosariesmakerministry@gmail.com  

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament
mailto:rjkh188@gmail.com
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Holy Family Parish Information  

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
 

Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143  

Lifeline Resources, Inc. 904-642-9000          
Provides free pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, baby and 
maternity items for mothers and families.  
 

Rachel’s Vineyard For more information call 

904-221-3232 or email Rachel’s Vineyard. All calls &  
inquiries are confidential.  
 

Safe Environment The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats 
all allegations of sexual misconduct seriously and deals with 
all allegations in a prompt, confidential, and thorough  
manner. To report abuse, call the police or the  Department of 
Children & Families at  (800) 962‐2873; or Diocesan Victim 
Assistance  Coordinator at (904) 208‐6979; or e-mail  
inquiries@dosafl.com. To report abuse by a bishop, call  
276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend 
who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy  
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at                          
gloriafban@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare GRIEVING THE LOSS OF A LOVED ONE? 
Grief Share meets 10am—Noon on Thursdays from  
September 11 to December 11, 2025. The only cost is $20 for 
a Grief Share workbook. Register for the group at  
griefshare.org or contact the Group Facilitator,  
Kevin Gartland with any questions.  

 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to 
get together and grow in faith, and for their children to play 
together and become closer to Jesus. Join the GroupMe, or 
send an email to Mackenzie Miller.  
 

The Next Special Collections The Special  
Collection is August 3rd for Catholic Missions among 
Black & Native Americans. 
 

Career Resource Center Need help writing or  
editing a resume? One-on-one consultations are available  
every 3rd Tuesday from 6:00 - 7:00 pm in the PLC, Room 
204. For more information, please contact Marla at  
mlazarobeyer@gmail.com or via cell at (904) 480-2956. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends 
and neighbors who are in need. Please email the Helping 
Hands or the Parish Office.   

General Information 
 

Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on 
our   prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant 
Mothers, or the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer 
need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the 
Parish Office.  
 

FORMED Holy Family has a subscription to the 
premier catholic streaming service which brings     
beautiful and faithful Catholic content to parishes,   
families, and individuals. Led by the Augustine Institute 
and Ignatius Press, and in collaboration with over 100 
content providers, this site reaches more than one     
million subscribers worldwide. To register, click 
FORMED.    
 

Online Giving  Thank you to everyone who      
continues to be so generous with the financial support 
of our parish. There are a lot of great things happening 
and your generosity is  greatly appreciated and will  
enable the church to minister to our community. Give 
through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com 
 
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in 
need of comfort and/or healing. If you would like one to 
give to family or a friend, please call the Parish Office. 
 

Updating Information: If your information has 
changed since you have registered with us, we would 
appreciate your updated information. Please visit the 
website or call the office at (904) 641-5838.  

Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for 
prayer intentions. To "light a candle for someone"  
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another   
person, and the candle symbolizes that prayer. Thank 
you. 
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of 
the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to 
our St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within 
our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Lector Opportunities to become a Holy Family Lector 
are available. Proclaim the Word during Sunday and    
weekday Masses! Private auditions and individual one 
on one instruction is  available. Registered HF           
parishioners please contactjleard@hfcatholicschool.com 

Parish App  Our APP allows us to send you useful 
and important messages regarding our parish life and 
events, and allows you to reply to messages or RSVP 
for events. It has many more features, including “World 
News”.   
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Latest News and Updates 

Adult Discipleship At Holy Family we desire to help 
each adult grow as a disciple of Christ. Don’t know where 
to begin? Reach out to Chris Mueller, at 
cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com to get started!  

If you are interested in becoming Catholic or learning more 
about your faith, reach out to Chris for more information.  
 

Catholicism 101 | Begins September 2nd, and moving to 
Tuesday nights!| PLC Rm 211 | 6:30-8:00 pm 
 

Men’s Formation FORGE | Mondays at 7 pm| PLC Youth 
Room 
Young Adult Night | Thursdays at 7pm | PLC Youth Room 

G-MOMS  Attention Grandmothers: G-MOMS is a 
ministry that brings grandmothers together to share the 
many joys and challenges of being a grandparent. We pray 
for both our children and our grandchildren. Every month 
we have a G-MOMS Mass and our next 8-week G-MOMS 
journey will begin on Tuesday, September 2nd from 9:30
-11:30 am. For more information or to register please 
contact Kathy at kathy.izzo@mac.com or Carole at 
ginzljax@gmail.com.  
 

Millions of Monicas Women gather on the fourth 
Thursday of each month after the 9 am Mass at Church to 
pray for our loved ones who have fallen away from the 
faith. For more information contact Kathy 
at kathy.izzo@mac.com or Carole at ginzljax@gmail.com 

St. Francis de Sales Women’s Reading 
Group The group meets the First Friday of each month 
from September-June. For information on the book for the 
month, email Kathy Izzo at kathy.izzo@mac.com.   

Upcoming Pilgrimage Come to Mexico City with 
Bishop Erik Pohlmeier, September 19 – 22, 2025. See the 
flyer in the bulletin for more information. 

Raising Holy Families 
 

Faith Formation is a life-long journey, and the parish is the privileged place for this to take place. For our young              
students, we desire to help equip parents with their most important task of raising their children in the faith. All children 
in 1st-8th grades are expected to be enrolled in a formation program (parish school/homeschool/parish program). All         
immediate sacramental preparation is done through the parish. Please contact Elizabeth Miller 
emiller@holyfamilyjax.com to determine the right track for your family.  
 

After Confirmation, our young Catholics should continue their formation: Veritas is for the young men and you can 
contact Chris Muller for more information: cmuller@holyfamilyjax.com. 

We do offer a Montessori-style program for our youngest (ages 3-6) called Catechesis of the Good Shepherd. Because  
of the high-demand, there is limited space. Contact Jenny Bayo for more information: bayo.jennifer@gmail.com.  

Women’s Club The next meet ‘n’ greet will be 
in August and regular meetings begin in October. For 
more information contact diane@dianefaulkner.com 
 

Gift Shop  Due to a shortage of volunteers, the 
Gift Shop will only be open on the following dates 
for July and August: Saturdays after the 4 p.m. Mass 
on July 26th and August 23rd  & Sundays after the 9 
& 11 am Masses on July 27th and August 24th. 
If you would like to volunteer in the Gift Shop, 
please send an email to giftshop@holyfamilyjax.com 
 

Magnificats are for sale for $3.00 in the gift shop 
as well as the parish office. 
 

Altar Flowers If you would like to donate $70 
per arrangement in remembrance of a loved one, 
birthday blessing, anniversary blessing, or whatever 
your intention may be, please call the Parish Office.  

 

Springs In The Desert Arise, a Springs in 

the  Desert Small Group, is a place to acknowledge 
the pain and complex emotions associated with     
infertility, secondary infertility, and pregnancy loss. 
The small group takes place every second Monday 
of the month from 6:30 - 8:00 PM in the PLC, room 
206. Please email Marissa Daniel 
at marissaedaniel@gmail.com for more information, 
and see the flyer in this bulletin. 

Respect Life July 20-26 is Natural Family  
Planning Awareness Week. The papal encyclical,  
Humanae Vitae, articulates Catholic beliefs about 
human sexuality, conjugal love and responsi-
ble parenthood. NFP promotes openness to life and 
recognizes the value of children as created in love. 
For information about NFP, including instructors and 
physicians, check out the DOSA Office of Family 
Life website: dosafl.com/office-of-family-life   

St. Vincent de Paul Society If you are a registered 
parishioner of Holy Family Catholic Church, or live within 
the 32256 ZIP Code, and you are in need of financial  
assistance, please contact St. Vincent de Paul at  
904-641-5838. All calls are kept in the strictest confidence. 
 

For the Faithful Departed  
A funeral Mass will be said for †Aida Wright on Thursday, 
July 24th at 1:00 pm.  
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July Meditation from Director of Sacred Music, Lindsey Tran 

THANK  YOU 

A big Thank You to all who donated new shoes for the shoe drive!! 

The foster children in Duval and Nassau County will be looking stylish and happy for back to 

school, and the people at  

FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICES greatly appreciate your generosity. 

We all know what the Liturgy of the Word is: On any given Sunday in Ordinary Time, the first reading is drawn 
from the Old Testament to complement the Gospel reading. This is followed by a Responsorial Psalm that is our 
direct “response” to the first reading. The second reading is drawn from the New Testament, which leads to the 
highest point of the Liturgy of the Word: the reading of the Gospel. We hear all of these out loud, every Sunday. 
However, there is another important part of the Mass that oftentimes gets overlooked, and those are the Mass 
Propers.  

The text of the Mass Propers change with the daily readings and are composed of the Introit (entrance) antiphon, the 
Gradual (we use the Responsorial Psalm in its place), the Alleluia, the Offertory antiphon, and the Communion   
antiphon. These antiphons are usually psalms or short excerpts from scripture chosen specifically for us to fully   
understand and meditate on the Liturgy of the Word. Thankfully at our parish, we get to hear most of these          
antiphons at Daily Mass. However, on Sundays, even though we do proclaim the communion antiphon, we replace 
the Introit and Offertory antiphons with hymns. But what if we actually participated in praying with all these 
Propers every Sunday, and instead of singing at Mass, we can sing the Mass?  

In August of last year, we changed the tune of the Kyrie, Gloria, Sanctus, and Agnus Dei. These are the texts of the 
Mass that don’t change called the Mass Ordinary. And even when we changed the tune to these, we all made the 
effort of learning it, and now the congregation can be heard singing the Ordinary from all corners of the church. 
Why can’t we do the same with the Mass Propers? This is not to say that we’ll do away with hymns, because, when 
chosen correctly, the hymns will often reflect the Propers and the Liturgy of the Word. Instead, we can make the 
same effort that we did to learn the new settings for the Mass Ordinary to then learn a handful of chant modes to 
proclaim and sing the Mass Propers. 

Last week, Father David wrote about fully participating in the Mass. Why not take this step in fully participating? 
Singing the Mass is not just reserved for the cantor or the choir. It is meant for full participation by all members of 
the church. Participating in the Mass does not mean just showing up to sit, stand, and kneel at the right times, but to 
fully live out the Liturgy of the Word and the Liturgy of the Eucharist, which includes  proclaiming the Ordinary 
and the Propers. Luckily for us, our Source and Summit Missal provides the Propers for every Sunday integrated in 
the correct spots within the order of the Mass. When you hear the cantor begin these antiphons, try to fully enter into 
prayer and participate in chanting alongside them.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
The Men’s Group prepared and served dinner to Campers, Buddies and Staff at Camp I am Special this past  
Thursday. They grilled burgers and hot dogs to go with fries, mac and cheese, and ice cream sandwiches for dessert. 
As always this is a very rewarding experience for anyone that gets to see the interaction between campers and their 
buddies. Thank you to all who participated in this great event! 
























